
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Thursday, November 14, 2013 12:34 PM 
Michael Barrett 
Curt Mouring; Clarence Prestwood; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 

RE: Return of confidential documents 

Per th is e-mail, the Clerk's Office will retain confidential documents 05201-12, 05204-12, 05213-12, and 

05218-12, retracting directive in DN 06803-13 to return these documents to the source. 

Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Publ ic Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Ta llahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 

From: Michael Barrett 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 11:44 AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Curt Mouring; Clarence Prestwood; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: Return of confidential documents 
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In Document No. 06803-13, there are 4 documents marked as "Return" that should have been marked as 

"Retain." Pursuant to this note, please RETAIN the following documents: 

1) FPSC Document No. 05201-12 
2) FPSC Document No. 05204-12 
3) FPSC Document No. 05213-12 
4) FPSC Document No. 05218-12. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thanks. 

C: AFD Managers as FYI 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED NOV 14, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 06959-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK




